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Join us at The Price Center's 3rd Annual Fall Festival!

Get excited! Join us on Saturday, October 19th from 11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. for The Price
Center's 3rd Annual Fall Festival! We could not be more excited to once again celebrate this
wonderful event with our families, individuals, and community partners.

RSVP Here

While our Fall Festival is free for our Price Center Community to attend, we welcome support
of any kind to make sure this event goes off without a hitch!

How can you help?

Sponsor our Selfie Station, lawn games, or a restaurant
Donate to support our programs

Click the button below for more details on how you can show your support or inquire
about additional sponsorship opportunities!

Visit our
Website

https://form.jotform.com/242614735322048
https://www.thepricecenter.org/the-price-centers-3rd-annual-fall-festival/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=d56f43f2-3609-4f94-8a16-3f31eaeb5d6f


To donate a raffle item or to volunteer at our Fall Festival, please contact the Communications
team at communications@thepricecenter.org.

A Message from Abby Parrilla

Dear Price Center Community,

As your new CEO, it is my honor to partner with you on this journey…

I understand that every individual we serve is unique, and it is our mission to support their
growth, independence, and well-being in the most compassionate and person-centered way. Our
team is deeply committed to providing a safe, nurturing environment where your loved ones can
thrive, learn, and reach their fullest potential.

We also here for you as parents and guardians. We know how important it is to feel supported,
heard, and involved, and we are always available to answer your questions, collaborate on
goals, and celebrate successes together. Your insights, care, and advocacy are an essential part
of our work.

Thank you for entrusting The Price Center with the care and support of your loved one.
I look forward to working closely with you as we strive to make a lasting, positive impact in the
lives of those we serve through a focus on workforce development, quality, and continuous
improvement.

Warm regards,
Abby Parrilla, CEO
The Price Center

Boston Marathon: We Want You!
Do you love to run? Do you love supporting The Price Center? Have you ever dreamed about
running the Boston Marathon? If you answered yes, consider running for The Price Center for
the 129th Boston Marathon! We are searching for a runner from our community to support this
year's Boston Marathon fundraiser. If you or someone you know is interested, please contact
Olivia Storey, Communications Coordinator, at ostorey@thepricecenter.org.

Let's run headfirst into the future!



Don't Wait, Vaccinate!
Dear Price Center Community,

It's that time of year again! On Monday, October 28th, The Price Center will be hosting a Flu and
Covid-19 Vaccine Clinic. You can have one or both vaccines administered to your loved one by
registering and returning the consent form by Friday, October 11th.

To register your loved one to receive their vaccinations, please sign up below and return the
consent form to our Nursing Department at jcivin@thepricecenter.org, or by dropping it off with
our nursing team (located in the IDH program room).

For questions about the vaccine clinic, please reach out to Joshua Civin, RN Healthcare
Supervisor, at jcivin@thepricecenter.org.

Don't wait, vaccinate with The Price Center!

Register Here

Download The Consent
Form

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfqxAPPbsGUM37dGMgstZn4bkS6XzV3S23Bt341uze_mZf1NA/viewform
https://files.constantcontact.com/c3a66d20101/2db2b7c6-60ff-4171-a17f-553030bf1b1b.pdf


October
Milestones

30 Years of Service
Felicia Nova (26)

15 Years of Service
Yoselin Cabrera (18)

10 Years of Service
Lori Dwarika

Joyce Figueroa (7)

The Price Center Clothing Drive: Support Miracle Mile
Ministries!



The Price Center is excited to announce a clothing drive to benefit Miracle Mile Ministries, a
charity organization dedicated to supporting those impacted by the opioid crisis and others in
need within our community. We are proud to support this initiative, especially with the long-time
commitment of our Building and Grounds Manager, Cesar Deossa, who has been a passionate
advocate for the organization.

We invite all staff, families, and community members to contribute to this important cause. We
welcome all new and gently used clothing items, but there is a particular need for new women’s
underwear and gender-neutral socks. Your generous donations will help make a difference in
the lives of those who rely on Miracle Mile Ministries for support during these challenging times.

How to Participate:
Gather your donations of clothing items
Drop them off at The Price Center
For more information or to coordinate your donations, please email us
at communications@thepricecenter.org.

Let’s come together to support Miracle Mile Ministries and help those affected by the opioid crisis
and other hardships. Thank you for your generosity and commitment to making a positive impact
in our community!

Discover The Price Center:
Join One of Our Monthly Tours!

The Price Center is excited to announce monthly tours of our
organization, offering an in-depth look at our programs and
the incredible impact they have on our community.

Our next tour will take place on November 12th, 2024.

The tours will be held at 10:00 AM on the second Tuesday of
each month.

What to Expect:
Meet Our Team: Meet our dedicated staff and learn
about our mission to empower individuals with

https://mailto:communications@thepricecenter.org/


intellectual and developmental disabilities.
Explore Our Programs: Discover our community day
programs, employment services, day habilitation, and
community living support.
Hear Inspiring Stories: Hear firsthand stories from the
individuals we serve and see the difference your
support makes.

RSVP Today:
Whether you are a long-time supporter or new to
​The Price Center, we invite you to join us!

To schedule a tour, please fill out the form below:
https://form.jotform.com/242062993727060

Don't miss out on this opportunity to learn more about
The Price Center and the incredible work we do.

Tours are limited to 12 people, so sign up today!

We look forward to welcoming you!

Happening in the Community

Flutie 5K
Saturday, October 27th

MetroWest Medical Center
10:00 a.m.

Join the Doug Flutie Foundation this fall as the Flutie 5K for Autism Celebrates 25 Years! Once
again being held at its original location in Natick, MetroWest Medical Center - Leonard Morse
Hospital, on Sunday, October 27th, 2024, or from anywhere you are from October 26th to the
27th with the Flutie 5K Your Way! Together with committed charity partners, this year's Flutie 5K
will once again make a difference in the autism community across New England as it has been
for the last 25 years!

Have an upcoming event you think our staff, community or individuals could benefit
from?

We want to hear about it! Please send the details to: communications@thepricecenter.org

 

mailto:communications@thepricecenter.org


Let's Stay Connected!

Help us get the word out about The Price Center! 
Like, Share and Follow us on Facebook, Instagram, Twitter and LinkedIn.

Visit our pages today -- click the icons below.

      

 
The Price Center | Contact Us

 

The Price Center | 27 Christina Street | Newton, MA 02461 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

http://www.facebook.com/thepricecenter
https://www.instagram.com/thepricecenter/
http://www.linkedin.com/company/the-price-center
http://www.twitter.com/thepricecenter
http://thepricecenter.org
https://www.thepricecenter.org/contact/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
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